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Second letter.

| am opposed to this project, as it is just too close to Pe Sla'.

You should not approve it and move to create a mineral withdrawal for Forest Service properties that overlap Pe
Sla' and create a buffer zone around it, for mineral withdrawal. In the mean time folks should be asking for SECU

(Scenic Exceptional Critical and Unique) designation from DANR. The Forest Service should be supporting such
a designation for all of Pe Sla' with a buffer zone (put it on the SECU preliminary list).



